
 

                                      Speen CofE School 

                              Monday Newsletter  - 27th November 2023 

 

Stars of the week: 
 

Reception:  Alexander 

KS1:   Titus 

Headteacher’s Award this week goes to:  Ava 

      Isabelle 

      Titus 

Midday Supervisor Politeness trophy: Lorenzo 

 

Well done to those children! 

 

Christmas Fair: 

We would like to thank the Fleur and her long list of helpers who helped make the Christmas 

Fair an amazing success on Saturday.  The children are still talking about it! 

 

 

A big thank you to Izzy's nan and Auntie for tidying up the front entrance and now it looks so 
smart! 

From the Children 

School Council 

Thank you so much for all of the competition entries. They were all so amazing we have 

decided to put them all up to help people remember how to cross the road and park safely. 

Here are some of the entries: 

 

 

 

 

 

Eco Council 



Bramley Class are going to be making large group sculptures and they would like to use 

recycled materials. If you have any cardboard or plastic containers we could use, please bring 

them into school. 

 

Weekly learning 
At the end of each week we are uploading information to the School Website for the following week’s 

learning and subsequent homework activities.  We have included links to these pages to make it easy 

to access for you: 

https://speenschool.com/bramley-class   

https://speenschool.com/pippins-class    

 

Library Days – please remember to send in your child’s book to replace: 

Thursdays: Reception 

Fridays:  KS1  

 

After School Clubs: 
Mondays: Dance – KS1 
Tuesday: French -  KS1 
Wednesdays: Multi Sports – KS1 
Thursdays: Multi Sports – KS1 
 
Diary Dates: (for Diary dates set for this academic year, please see the calendar link) 
https://speenschool.com/calendar 

 

 

The week ahead: 
Tuesday 28th November Final French (KS1) 

 

 

PTA - Dates for your diary 
Christmas Fair – A huge thank you to everyone who helped to bake, run stalls, set up, tidy up, 

donated items and to everyone who came along and supported the Christmas Fair on 

Saturday. A lot of work goes into planning and running these events and it wouldn’t be possible 

without all the help from our amazing school community. It was lovely to see lots of families 

there enjoying the festivities and the children did an amazing job singing. We hope you all had 

fun, and please feel free to feedback to the PTA if there are ways to improve for next year. 

 
Mental Health First Aider: 

We now have a trained member of staff in this qualification.  Should you feel the need for any support please do 

not hesitate to get in touch via the School office.  All enquiries will be treated confidentially.  This note will stay 

in Monday Reminders weekly. 

 
We hope you find this Monday Newsletter email useful, and if you need to know anything at all or would like 
clarification about the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I work in the office every 
day: Monday/Fridays – an earlier finish of 1:30pm but the rest of the week is a 3:00pm finish.  If you have emailed 
something that is urgent for the same day, and I have not replied, please give the school office a ring 01494 
488321.  Mrs Robyn Moore  

https://speenschool.com/bramley-class
https://speenschool.com/pippins-class
https://speenschool.com/calendar


 
Our vision is to be a happy, vibrant and caring school with deep roots in the Christian faith,  

so all grow and flourish (spiritually, academically, socially and emotionally).  
May our roots go down deep into the soil of God’s love and make us strong     Ephesians 3 v 17 


